
 

 

 

Brighton Road and Edwards Street Junction Upgrade Reference Number: #21470079  

22/04/2024 Page 1 of 2 

OFFICIAL 

OFFICIAL  

Brighton Road and Edwards 
Street Junction Upgrade  

Night works and temporary Edwards Street closure 

       

 

The Australian and South Australian governments are upgrading the 
Brighton Road and Edwards Street junction at South Brighton.  

What’s happening: 

Works are beginning to ramp up at the junction with night works continuing 

and day works as required until project completion (expected third quarter 

of 2024). Over the coming months, the temporary closure of Edwards 

Street at the junction of Brighton Road will be required to safely undertake 

the following night works: 

• Traffic signal conduit works on Edwards Street on Sunday 28 April 

and Monday 29 April 2024.   

• Drainage works and other roadworks including the installation of 

new traffic signals in the junction from Sunday 12 May to Friday 

24 May 2024. 

How this affects you: 

To keep you safe during these works, temporary detours will be in place at 

night. Please refer to the detour map overleaf for details.  

Observe speed limits, detour signage, lane restrictions and traffic 

controllers when travelling through the area. Please plan ahead and expect 

some delays.  

Some noise disturbance can be expected at times while these works are 

completed, however the work will be managed to minimise disturbance to 

nearby residents and businesses as much as practically possible.  

Access to properties will be maintained throughout the works wherever 

possible, with advance notice provided if there is a need to temporarily 

restrict driveway access.  

Local business access will be maintained at all times. 

Brighton Road will remain open to traffic at all times with speed 

and lane restrictions in place while works are being undertaken. 

Outside of working hours speed restrictions will remain in place.  

When 

Night works Sunday to 
Friday, weather permitting.  

No works will be 
undertaken on Saturday 
nights, with intermittent 
Friday night works, where 
required.   

Hours of operation 

7pm to 6am 

Where 

Along Brighton Road and 
Edwards Street close to the 
intersection. 
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For further information: 

• visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/brightonroad 

• email: DIT.BrightonRoad@sa.gov.au or 

• call 1300 794 880 

Edwards Street detour map 
 

 

http://www.dit.sa.gov.au/brightonroad
mailto:DIT.BrightonRoad@sa.gov.au

